
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

On Tuesday 17th November we will be holding a Key Stage 1 Film Night.  This will take 
place in each class separately (Willow, Oak, Maple and Cherry classes).    
 

Year 1 film night (Maple and Cherry) will finish at 5pm and children should be collected 
from their classroom as per their normal end of school arrangements.   
 

Year 2 film night (Willow and Oak) will finish at 5.15pm and children should be collected 
from their classroom door as per their normal end of school arrangements. 
 

Children will be given popcorn and a drink of juice as a snack during the film. 
 

The cost of film night is £5 and funds will be used towards classroom art and craft 
resources. 
 

Each class will be watching a different film which the children have voted for in class.  Your 
child’s class has chosen     ‘Onward’     which is recommended for age 6+. 
 

If your child wishes to stay for film night please fill in the form below and return to school 
with a payment for £5 by Friday 13th November.   Please note if your child is eligible for 
pupil premium free school meals no payment is required but a form does need to be 
completed and returned. 
 

Film Club 
 

Child’s Name:  
 

Class: Oak 

 

Please tick as appropriate:  
 

I enclose a payment for £5 
 

 

 

My child is entitled to pupil premium free school meals and therefore no payment 
is needed   

 

 

I am happy for my child to have popcorn and orange or blackcurrant juice 
as a snack 
 
 

YES  

NO  

 

My child will be collected from school by: 
 

 


